
VON WOBESER Y SIERRA, S.C.

Paseo de los Tamarindos 60
05120 Mexico City
+52 (55) 5258 1000
vonwobeser.com

VON WOBESER Y SIERRA, S.C.

S I N C E R E L Y

Mexico City, June 12, 2020. 

New extension of the suspension in the activities and 
deadlines of the Mexican Copyright Institute

Due to the COVID-19 contingency, on June 11, 2020, the official communication by which the Mexican Copyright 
Institute (INDAutor) extended the initial suspension of activities and terms that ran from March 26 to June 15, 2020 was 
published in the Federal Official Journal (DOF). In terms of this new official communication, the INDAutor will remain 
closed and the deadlines will be suspended until further notice.

The suspension of activities and deadlines will be guided by the coordinated determinations, announcements and 
measures established by the health authorities in Mexico, the Culture Ministry and the government of Mexico City.

The remaining provisions of the official communication published on April 17, 2020 in the DOF will remain in full force 
and effect until the INDAutor resumes activities.

For further reference, the link to the above-mentioned official communication is provided below:

INDAutor Communication
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